
FAASTeam presents:

Pre-flight and In-flight Weather Resources Topic of the Month



The 21st Century has brought an unprecedented
wealth of information to general aviation
cockpits.  Near real time graphical and textual
weather products contribute greatly to pilot
situational awareness and decision making.  But
pilots must understand the capabilities and
limitations of the equipment and the information it
provides.
Teaching Points:More pre and in-flight weather
information is available than ever before but with
that wealth of information comes complexity. 
Pilots must be comfortable with their choice of
weather information services and they must be
competent in making critical flight decisions
based on assessments of the information
provided.A thorough understanding of weather
information resources capabilities and limitations
is essential to safe flight.Weather information
procurement and weather decision making
should be covered in any proficiency training
program.
Directions: Located in second floor classroom of Lane
Aviation, enter under the maroon colored awning and take
stairs on the right to the second floor classroom.
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


